
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 17 November 2021 15:51 
To: 'Sam Moss' <  
Subject: FW: Licensing comment for Winchester Hall Tavern 

 
Hi Sam, 
Please see representation below. 
Regards 
Daliah  
 
From: >  
Sent: 17 November 2021 14:22 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing comment for Winchester Hall Tavern 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We would like to make a comment against the application for The Winchester Public House 

Limited to receive a license for live music and recorded music at 206 Archway Road N6 

5BA. 

 

The planned position for the function room backs onto our garden and the school. The sound 

levels will be very uncomfortable at the back of the building as the school wall forms an echo 

chamber, directing sound directly into our bedrooms. I believe no sound testing has been 

done from where music will be played with the windows open to our flat. We can also hear 

footsteps and talking from the floor above so I can only imagine how loud live music will be 

for people below.  

 

We were also assured by the landlord that live music would not be being played from the pub 

so this is rather upsetting to find out this license has been applied for. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Matthew Cannon and Samantha Rouse 
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